
         Village of Wolcott 

         Board of Trustees 

         Budget Hearing 

         April 10, 2012 

         6:00 PM 

 

Members Present: Mayor Gary Baker, Trustees Colleen Penta, Donna Graham, George 

Buckalew and Robert Skinner. 

 

Others Present: Lori Tyler 

 

Mayor Baker called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

2012-2013 Budget 

 

The Village Board reviewed the Tentative Budget. There were no changes made to the 

budget. No village residents were in attendance. 

 

Trustee Penta made the motion to adopt the 2012-2013 Budget. Trustee Buckalew 

seconded the motion. Mayor Baker called for a vote and all voted in favor. 

 

Trustee Penta made the motion to adjourn the Budget Hearing at 6:35. Trustee Graham 

seconded the motion. Mayor Baker called for a vote and all voted in favor. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Lori A. Tyler 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 


